
Happy Diwali!

Thursday, October 19, 2017

To: All MoveUP members

Happy Diwali

This year Diwali, the Hindu festival of lights, falls on October 19. Diwali is celebrated by Sikhs, Hindus, Jains and

Buddhists around the world. The word Diwali comes from the Sanskrit word deepavali, which means a row of lights.

During the festival, families perform traditional activities together in their homes, including the burning of small clay oil

lamps to signify the triumph of good over evil. The festival is marked by millions of lights shining on homes, temples, and

other buildings in communities and countries where it is observed.

The Multicultural Committee wishes all celebrating MoveUP members a Happy Diwali.

To learn more about events that are taking place in your local community, visit some of the links below:

https://diwalifest.ca/

http://vancouversun.com/news/local-news/diwali-2017-festivities-continue-this-weekend-in-vancouver

http://www.southasianpost.com/article/7092-diwali-set-light-bc.html

https://rchokhani1981.wixsite.com/diwalibc

http://do250.com/events/2017/10/28/diwali-cultural-show-2017

In solidarity,

The MoveUP Multicultural Committee
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